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Grant Update and 2020 Annual Report 

 
ROCKFORD, IL — The Winnebago County Community Mental Health Board (WCCMHB) Program Year 2021 - 
2022 grant application period closed on February 24, 2021. The total available funding amount is up to $8.8 
Million.  
 
The board received 18 applications requesting funding of nearly $12 million dollars in total. Many of the 
applications were collaborative applications involving multiple agencies. Over the next several weeks, the 
board will review and score applications. Once funding agreements are reached with the agencies selected for 
award, official announcements will be made in May. Funding for this program year will cover June 1, 2021, to 
May 30, 2022.   
 
The Winnebago County Community Mental Health Board (WCCMHB) Fiscal Year 2020 Annual Report has been 
approved. The report outlines major activities, accomplishments, revenue, and expense in compliance with 
the Community Mental Health Act (Illinois Compiled Statutes, Chapter 405, Act 20). The Annual Report can be 
found on the board’s website here: www.r1planning.org/wcmhb 
 
For more information, visit www.r1plannig.org/wcmhb.  
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